
Rice Lake Diffuser Aeration System      February 2019 

Objective: The Rice Lake Area Association (RLAA) is contemplating replacing the existing above surface aspirator aeration system with an underwater diffuser 

system (similar to the one now used at Lake Edward in Maple Grove). This change in aeration configuration would require the installation of a cement slab 

approximately 3’ x 3’ between the shoreline and the park path on City property. The existing power meter and panel would remain in place and be used to 

support the new system. 

Request: Can the City of Maple Grove allow RLAA to install this cement slab between the park path and shoreline located at approximately 15573 91st Avenue 

North? 

See below for photos of the existing system and maps of the area. 

Thank you, 
  George Schneider 
  Secretary/RLAA 
  763-420-8027 (home) 
 

  



 

 


